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The Department of Civil Engineering organized “Alumni webinar on Path to Higher Studies in USA” on 16 March 

2022, by Ms. N. Keerthana Reddy, from Texas Tech University, Texas, USA.  

Welcome speech: The Webinar started with Dr. Balamurugan G, welcome speech, he welcomed, the Guest and MITS 

alumni, Ms. N. Keerthana Reddy, Heads of the department, faculty students, press, and media to the event. Further, 

Ms. N. Keerthana Reddy delivered the speech on higher study opportunities for Civil Engineering students in the 

USA. The session was interactive, and she clarify the doubts raised by students. Finally, Mr. Rakesh 3rd year, civil 

engineering student, proposed the vote of thanks.   

We express our sincere regards to the Principal, the Management, HoD & Other faculty of Civil Engineering 

department for their support and encouragement in organizing this Event.  

 

 


